
From: Andrew Muir
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Planning Application Manor House Farm
Date: 09 July 2018 09:15:15

From: Vivian 
Sent: 08 July 2018 14:48
To: Andrew Muir
Subject: Re: Planning Application Manor House Farm

I am extremely opposed to the above application; I do not think it is right for me to have a factory set up
opposite my property, this is supposed to be a National Park. There is going to be a great deal of noise from
what I understand is to be a metalworkig factory. There are more items going in all the time, and no sign of it
stopping. Access is a problem with the large lorries delivering; It was never allowed as a main entrance, and is
an accident ready to happen.

Please can this inconsiderate behaviour be stopped,

Yours Faithfully,

Vivian George.
Mr Vivian George

The Ridings
Normanby
Whitby
YO22 4PS
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